SAULT AREA HIGH SCHOOL 
AND
CAREER CENTER

Friday, October 5, 2012


GENERAL ANNOUNCEMENTS


Attention Juniors and Seniors:  The application window for National Honor Society will be open from Wednesday, October 10th through Wednesday, October 24.  You may apply if you have a 3.3 GPA or higher and can demonstrate leadership and service within the school or community and are a person of strong character.  The application is available on Mrs. Harrington’s website.  See Mrs. Hammock or Mrs. Harrington if you have any problems.

There will be a meeting today at 3:15 in the cafeteria for anyone interested in playing Sault High Hockey.  Just a reminder, if you have not had a sports physical, please make an appointment with the SHACC before winter try-outs.

Attention Juniors:  The Pre SAT/National Merit Qualifying Test will be given at Sault Area High School on Wednesday, October 17 from 8:00-11:15.  You can sign up with Mrs. Pink in the Guidance Office.   Seating is limited and placements are first come, first served.  Deadline to sign up is Tuesday, October 9th at 9:00 a.m.  If you have questions, please see Ms. Kenn in the Guidance Office.

Lost and Found:  There are a few rings and a cell phone in the main office lost and found.  There are many items that were left at the dance in the library lost and found.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Hey Soo High!  Interested in giving the gift of life?  Join us in our HOSA sponsored blood drive on October 12th.

Lunch:  Chicken Chunks Whole Grain Pizza, Chef’s Salad with Whole Grain Roll

Sides:  Beans & Rice, Spinach & Romaine Salad, Pineapple Tidbits
